
 
 
 
 

THE NOTTINGHAMSHIRE COUNTY COUNCIL  
(SOUTHCLIFFE ROAD, CARLTON)  

(NO STOPPING ON ENTRANCE CLEARWAY)  
TRAFFIC REGULATION ORDER 2023 (7266A) 

 
STATEMENT OF REASONS 

 
Via East Midlands Ltd is working on behalf of Nottinghamshire County Council to 
deliver highway services in Nottinghamshire. Concerns have been raised about 
inconsiderate and obstructive parking outside Sacred Heart Catholic Primary 
School, Carlton. This reduces visibility and access for drivers and pedestrians using 
the entrances/exits to the school. 
 
In response to concerns raised during the advert period, we have re-evaluated the 
issues and it has been decided to make some changes to the original proposals.  
 
The revised proposal consists of the following:- 
• We have Extended the existing School Keep Clear Marking across 

entrances to the school including the emergency access but excluding the 
car park entrance. 

. 
The proposals are shown on Drawing Number H/JW/4232/01 Rev A. 
 
 


